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The State of Idaho Department of Water Resources JUN 07 2005
2 .
;.(%.Elaaipsrggos t Departmentof Water Resources

Boise, 1D 83720-0098

Re: Water District 11-F

Dear Mr. Luke,

Because of our phone conversation on May 31, we are sending this letter
requesting change in Watermaster for Water District 11-F. As the irrigation season is
already upon us, we need this action to be taken as soon as possible. We would
appreciate a prompt response.

Enclosed is a petition for Watermaster services.

Sincerely,

Lon Tueller Gene Boehme Jim Saxton
President Vice President Board Member
David Peterson ‘William Parslow

Board Member Board Member
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